
DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL 
 

As part of East Dunbartonshire’s Local Development 
Plan 2, a developer has proposed a development for 
this area to comprise, 
• 100 houses,  
• car park 
• sports pitches and sports facilities.  

 
See map aside  for the extent of the proposal. 

 
EDC have declined to accept the proposal but have 
asked residents to confirm or object to their decision 
by 15 January 2021. This will be of help in the event 
that the developer appeals and the case goes before 
the Scottish Government.  
 

To have your say go to, 
www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/LDP2 

where you will find a Representation Form to 
complete. 

Further details of the development proposal can be 
found on our website. 

www.friendsoflenziemoss.org.uk 


